IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PATIENTS 
YOUR SURGERY WILL BE SHARING INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR CARE.  
Information such as your NHS no, gender, date of birth and postcode will be shared in a secure system, by healthcare staff to support your treatment and care.
This date extraction is to help NHS England plan the services required and to link information from all the different places where you may be receiving care.

This automated extraction process will be starting approximately at the beginning of November 2013

Names and free text from your records are not shared. How your information is used and shared is controlled by law and strict rules are in place to protect your privacy.  

You have a choice not to allow the sharing of your information if you wish.
You will need to ‘OPT OUT’. If you wish to do this you need to ask you GP Practice to code your records to this effect.    You can download an opt out form from the website www.stjohnsmedicalpractice.co.uk   or pick one up from the practice . This will prevent your information being shared . The only exception to this would be by law , for example a public health emergency  .
If you are happy about the sharing of information then you need not do anything. 

More information is available at www.nhs.uk/caredata   or www.hscic.gov.uk 

Leaflets are available in your GP Surgery . 
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